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A Few Thoughts from a Shepherd 
 
There are times that God does not seem to be present in our lives. Today we are all living 
through one of those times – ‘When bad things happen to good people’. Whether we are             
experiencing health, job loss, separation from family or loved ones, loss of a loved one, or 
many of the other concerns throughout the world today, each of us are feeling the effects of 
the uncertainty in the world around us. 
  
Times like this can try our faith, or it can strengthen it, depending on how we respond. God is 
the one, and only one, who is our hope and redeemer. He is the one we can call on to help us 
improve our patience, hope, and understanding, and enable us to help those around us who 
have physical and spiritual needs. These are times in which we can show and reflect the love 
and compassion of Christ in our communities by our behavior, compassion, and humility. 
John Flint, Shepherd 

Wednesday Nights: 

Join Marvin in his class on Ezra with a brief video 

intro and lesson sheet. You can get it on the         

website or Facebook on Wednesday’s. 

Remember to pray for: 

 Johna & Billie Dorries  

 John Long—in the hospital at BAMC and waiting for tests.                   
He is in good spirits and can take calls on his cell phone. 

 All that are fighting Covid-19 and all the other illnesses or               
diseases that we have. 

Praise!! 

Adalyn Tillman was baptized                  

Sunday, July 12th.  

Thanks and Praise to Him that 

makes all things new.  

Remember to check the website and facebook for                

all the upcoming information that we might have             

concerning services, events, ministries, etc.  

Church office Phone: 210-688-3002   Email: office @nwchurch.us 

Need Firewood for the Winter? 

If you would like to get some free oak firewood,  
Fred Massey is the person to see. Contact Fred at                               
210-260-0297 and make arrangements to pick it 
up .  

Online Worship This Sunday 

Family Devotional on Facebook at 9am 

Worship will follow on Facebook or               

YouTube at 10am. See you there! 

Calling All Children’s Ministry Families 

Scavenger Hunt fun for the whole family  

July 25th  starting at 9am-12pm. Simply 

go the Facebook or the church webpage 

on the morning of the 25th to get the                   

instructions. 

The hunt will be all around our area and 

can be done from the comfort of your 

cool car and totally socially distant.  

Prizes will be awarded! 


